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We thank you all for your interest in the Child Development Practitioner (CDP) program. The
program in question is now complete and there are presently no plans to run the program in the
immediate future.     GTTI applies for pre-apprenticeship programs on annual basis and may
explore the opportunity to deliver CDP training once again based on community demands.
Please continue to visit our website or follow us on facebook to receive regular program
updates.  
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